
January 6, 2019 BCA Meeting 
3 new individuals in attendance today that have not attended in the past 
 
Accepting minutes for November meeting: 
-Motion: Sheree Banks 
-2nd: Stacey Schloop ​ ​-Passed 
 
Several Individuals interested in volunteering to assist with the BCA. 
 
Elizabeth Geoghegan will volunteer for 1st VP if no one else in interested.  
 
Treasurer Report: 
-Clarified some discrepancies that came about in the fall when Empower updated their 
computer system.  
Motion: Bob Stella, 2nd:Joe McMullen 
Vote: unanimous acceptance 
 
5 open areas for delivery: Volunteers David Hunter and Sonya Talone will take over as 
Area G reps.  
 
Town Affairs: Mike Banks: not a lot going on. Want to invite Town Supervisor to future 
meeting, but am holding off for now due to current status of BCA. He wants to revisit the 
Stop sign discussion. George Ball has stepped down from his committee.  
 
School Affairs: Mary: What was voted on for 12/14 renovation project… she read 
something straight from district website (phase 4 renovation project) 
 
4th addition of alumni directory is underway for Liverpool Central Schools. You should 
be receiving a postcard. (See attached) 
 
-Motion: Kevin 
-2nd: Sheree Banks 
-Passed 
 
Media Coordinator: Kristine: push adding map and list of directors/reps to the February 
newsletter. Unanimous acceptance to this recommendation.  
Re-introduce volunteer sign-up list into social media.  
 
73 home sales in bayberry since Feb 2018 and gave out > 60 packets 
 
House in Riverine and people haven’t lived there in a while and trees falling in yard. 
They seem to maintain lawn nicely for the most part. 
 
Someone mentioned having a neighboring house sold 4 times this year and homeland 
security was there recently.  



 
Elizabeth brought to Judy’s attention that perhaps all residents should pay dues if they 
want to advertise for the garage sale. We’ll leave it as is instead of asking people to pay 
for advertisements.  
 
Santa Report: Bob: 40 homes, 103 kids, 3 firetrucks involved. Bob has this report to 
refer to. 9 people paid dues during Santa drop offs. 1 tree was decorated very nicely. 
 
Decorating contest: Stacey S.: they were short 1 judge. Get report from her.  
Kyle gave Stacey the check for $75 for prizes 
 
Xmas Tree Lighting Report: 2nd Annual: Kevin H.  
 
New Business: Kevin H. Christ the King has an event on January 20th. At 9:30 and 
11:30 am, they want people with businesses or volunteer organizations to use a table to 
advertise their organizations. Kevin has offered to represent the BCA at a table that day. 
Judy will bring all of the house plans to the event, the BCA banner, and a computer to 
show BCA information to anyone that attends. Will include volunteer list.  
 
E-newsletters: Kyle will start a committee to discuss pros and cons of switching to this 
instead of paper newsletters 
-color  
-no limit on size 
-sponsorship can be advertised more regularly (maybe 2x per month beyond 
newsletters themselves) 
-cost savings  
-free up area reps for other more fruitful interactions with the community members  
-small neighborhood gatherings  
 
Newsletter: 
-Elizabeth, gets people involved to start in the BCA, she doesn’t like collecting dues and 
just wants newsletter deliveries to continue and to focus on  
-Mike Banks, Sherry Banks, Elizabeth, Kristine.  
 
Adjourn:  
 
 
 
 
 


